
Claryville Fire District

Minutes of the Annual Budget Hearing

The Annual Public Hearing on the Budget was called to order at 6:38 pm by the Chairman of the 
Board of Fire Commissioners of the Claryville Fire District on October 17, 2024.

Present:  Commissioners Mike Schiffer, Andy Kremer, Dave White, and Tom Matthews.

Representing the Fire Department:  Chief Paul Metzger and Glenn VanDenBerg.

Members of the Public:  None

There being no members of the public in attendance the Chairman read the notice of 
publication of the Budget Hearing by the District Secretary, followed by the Treasurer’s 
presentation.

The Treasurer then presented the 2025 Budget.

There were no amendments to the Budget.

Andy made the Motion that the 2025 Budget be accepted as presented, Seconded by Tom.  
None Opposed.

A Motion was made by Dave to adjourn the Hearing at 7:03 pm, Seconded by Tom.  None 
Opposed.

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne-Marie Kremer/Secretary


